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A Message From the  

President 
 

 

ISM - Greater Syracuse, Inc. 

   

Dear fellow members, 

 

Happy New Year!!!  I hope everyone enjoyed the holidays.  It is hard to believe it is 

already time for our first meeting for 2016.  On Wednesday, February 10th  we 

hope you can join us at Bella Domani for a workshop on Logistics and Distribution 

being presented by Jason Brown, Dean Feole and Dan Delaney from W.B. Mason.   

Please read our newsletter for more information.  Please note that the originally 

scheduled plant tour of W.B. Mason has been rescheduled for next September.   

 

December was our annual Trivia Night and was a great success.  A special thanks 

to Mark Tinklepaugh, our Trivia Chair, and his helpers Maria Falcone,               

Doug Freeman, Nelson Hardie and our MC, Don Lawless for making it a fun and 

special event.  We had 25 attendees at the meeting including our guest Heather 

Hudson, the Director of Food Sourcing & Nutrition for the Food Bank of CNY.                 

ISM donated $250, and we collected $404 from our member donations and our 

50-50 drawing to bring our total donation to $654.  This amount will provide over 

2000 meals to local families in need.  Thank you everyone for your generosity to 

such a great charity.     

 

Also during our December Trivia Night Meeting, the attending members                     

unanimously voted to approve Sherri Pappas and Nelson Hardie becoming                

Lifetime Members of our Affiliate.  Sherrie has been a member and served on the 

Board for over 28 years.  Nelson has been a member for 23 years and has served 

on the Board for over 13 years.  Congratulations and thank you for all your service 

to ISM ð Greater Syracuse, Inc.   

 

Rick DiOrio, our membership Chairperson is working on updating our Membership 

Directory which will be emailed out to everyone in the next few weeks.        

   

We look forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting ð hope you can make it!    

 

Sincerely, 
 

Susan Dittly, President 
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         Trivia Night 2015 

 
The first ISM Trivia Night was held on December 9

th
 2015 and it was a                 

success.  There was a cheerful crowd and the weather cooperated with us.  

Members got a chance to catch up and wish a seasons greeting to all while 

they carefully reviewed the 47 gifts on display.  Many were carefully plotting 

their buying strategy as they snacked on some of Bella Domaniôs delightful  

appetizers in the beautifully decorated room.  Soon our meeting was                                    

underway.    

Sue Dittly dispensed with standard meeting announcements.  The highlight 

was lifetime memberships awarded to Nelson Hardie and Sherri Pappas.              

Next the Food Bank of Central New York representative, Heather Hudson was          

introduced.  She described how far they can stretch a dollar in serving the 

hungry people in our area with every donation made.  She accepted a total  

donation of $654.00.  That consisted of the ISM donation of $250, that nightôs 

50-50 drawing, and money collected from our member donations made in             

exchange for ñTrivia Bucksò.  For those of you who are not familiar with ñTrivia 

Bucksò it is only slightly less mysterious than BITCOINS.  

Dinner served by Bella Domani was again, excellent.   

The trivia questions and gift auction hosted by Don Lawless started promptly. 

He did an excellent job keeping things moving at a quick pace between our 

trivia answers, auction bidding and continual laughs!  Everyone left with               

winning something that caught their eye! 

My reward for this effort is all the smiles I see from you during this event. 

Please consider coming in the future if you have not attended.  If you have any 

ideas to improve this event ï please let me know- itôs always evolving. 

And finally, I truly appreciate the work done by my fellow ISM members who 

helped me make this evening work so well. In no particular order                                 

Nelson Hardie, Maria Falcone, Don Lawless, Sue Dittly, Annette Morris,                

and Doug Freeman. 

Mark Tinklepaugh                                                                                                              

Trivia Night Chair  
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aŀǊƛŀ CŀƭŎƻƴŜ ŀƴŘ 5ƻǳƎ CǊŜŜƳŀƴ ŎƘŜŎƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛǎǘǎ ǘǿƛŎŜ 
ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜ ǘƘŜ ƎƛƊ ǘŀōƭŜΦ 

aŀǊƛŀ CŀƭŎƻƴŜ ŀƴŘ 5ƻǳƎ LǎōŜƭƭΦ 

                                                                                                                                                                 
aŜƳōŜǊǎ bŜǘǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΦ 



                             Trivia Night 2015 

{ǳŜ 5ƛǧƭȅΣ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ L{a DǊŜŀǘŜǊ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ                         
ǿŜƭŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǘƻ ¢ǊƛǾƛŀ bƛƎƘǘΦ 

!ƴƴŜǧŜ aƻǊǊƛǎ ǿŀƛǝƴƎ ǘƻ ŘǊŀǿ ǘƘŜ                       
рлκрл ǿƛƴƴŜǊΦ 

{ǳŜ 5ƛǧƭȅ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŜ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ IŜŀǘƘŜǊ 
IǳŘǎƻƴΣ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CƻƻŘ ϧ {ƻǳǊŎƛƴƎ ϧ              
bǳǘǊƛǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ CƻƻŘ .ŀƴƪ ƻŦ /b¸Φ 

aŀǊƪ ¢ƛƴƪƭŜǇŀǳƎƘΣ ¢ǊƛǾƛŀ /ƘŀƛǊǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǝƴƎ IŜŀǘƘŜǊ 
IǳŘǎƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ CƻƻŘ .ŀƴƪ ƻŦ /b¸ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǘƻƪŜƴ ƻŦ                              
ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƘŜǊ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ CƻƻŘ .ŀƴƪΦ 

5ƻƴ [ŀǿƭŜǎǎ ŎƻǳƴǝƴƎ Ƙƛǎ рл-рл ǿƛƴƴƛƴƎǎ ŦǊƻƳ 
!ƴƴŜǧŜ aƻǊǊƛǎΣ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ /ƘŀƛǊΦ 

{ƘŜǊǊƛ tŀǇǇŀǎ όǿƘƻ Ƨǳǎǘ ǊŜǝǊŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ {¦ύ ǿƛǘƘ 5ƻǳƎƭŀǎ 
CǊŜŜƳŀƴΦ /ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ {ƘŜǊǊƛΗ 


